
From: donglad@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donald Gladfelter
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Illinois should adopt ACCII, ACT and HDO!
Date: Friday, March 7, 2025 3:42:46 PM

Dear Clerk of the Board Don Brown,

I am writing to support the Advance Clean Cars II program and the Advanced Clean Trucks (ACT) and Heavy-Duty
Low-NOx Omnibus (HDO) rules,

We need to move aggressively on this.  I have heard several farmers comment on how these new regulation may add
cost to their operations.  But I am tired of judging the importance of environmental issues just based on money. 
Agriculture gets plenty of taxpayer funding and support.  Farmers should be willing to sacrifice some small cost to
better the health of Illinois taxpayers who are already helping subsidize their operations.

I ask that the Illinois Pollution Control Board moves forward with adopting ACCII, ACT, and HDO.

Sincerely,
Donald Gladfelter
Milan, IL 61264-8512

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 03/07/2025 P.C.#261

mailto:donglad@everyactioncustom.com
mailto:donglad@yahoo.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov



